
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Councillor, Karen Rea - Markham [mailto:KRea@markham.ca]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2016 5:39 PM 
To: Kelly, Denis 
Cc: Norm@  
Subject: Ninth Line Truck Ban 
 
Hi Denis 
 
I am coming up on Thursday to do a deputation re: ninth line truck ban. 
I will be accompanied with one of the directors from Sherwood Amber Glen RA. 
Probably Norm Pemberton if you could please add both of us to the deputation list. 
 
 
Regards 
Karen Rea 
 
 

mailto:KRea@markham.ca
mailto:Norm@alumni.concordia.ca



